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On July 01, 2023 at approximately 3:00PM, deputies responded to the area of Grass 
Market Court for a report of gun shots. Upon their arrival, witnesses stated they heard 
what appeared to be several gun shots and a vehicle speeding from the area. A witness 
also reported seeing several men run into nearby woods. As deputies were canvasing 
the area for suspects and/or victims, they located a vehicle matching the description at 
a local convenience store. There, deputies located two men suffering from gunshot 
wounds. Emergency aid was immediately rendered to the victims. The two men who 
sustained non-life-threatening injuries were transported by rescue to a local hospital. 
They have since been released. 
 
Based upon the initial investigation, it appears the two victims (19 and 20) and a third 
male all from Woodbridge, VA came to the area to meet with unknown subjects in the 
area of Grass Market Court. Some sort of disagreement occurred between the victims 
and the unknown suspects which led to the shooting. The victims fled the area in a 
vehicle which also sustained damaged from the shooting. Detectives are still 
investigating the shooting and attempting to identify the suspects. The suspects are 
described as two black males and one possible Hispanic male. These three men fled the 
scene on foot just after the shooting. 
  

Remember your phone call or online tip can make a difference. 
Phone: 1-800-928-5822 or 1-540-582-5822 

Online: www.p3tips.com or www.spotsylvaniacrimesolvers.org 
P3tips App: from Android or Google store 

 


